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CLAREMONT / WEASTE COMMUNITY COMMITTEE

FEBRUARY 2007

PARTICIPATORY BUDGETING MEETING

This is a quick reminder to Committee that we will be agreeing the spending of our anticipated £100,000 highways money for 2007/08 through a Participatory Budgeting process.

This will culminate in a large participatory meeting.  The date for that meeting now looks likely to be Monday 21st May.

The Participatory Budgeting Group has now met twice (and a third time to look at electronic voting equipment) and is looking at:

· Continued publicising of the event.

· Recruiting people who want to take part in the voting process.

· Finalising the list of potential schemes.

· How best to present the schemes – especially to those who are going to vote.

· Chairing the May meeting.

· Evaluating the meeting

Questions, comments or suggestions are invited.

